
Centennial
Parent-Teacher

Association (PTA)

It takes a village to make Centennial a great
school. At Centennial, we appreciate how
curious minds are challenged and encouraged;
how working together as a crew is celebrated;
and how our students are given opportunities
to create, explore, and exercise their
independence.  The Centennial PTA partners
with the school to support these goals.

Join our mailing list to keep up with all things
PTA - meeting agendas, committee updates,
events and more!  Email name and phone # to
centennial.family@gmail.com

OFFICER INTRODUCTIONS
Please reach out to us anytime!
Vice President: Sarah Shomaker
Secretary: Sarah Foley
Treasurer: Mike Blick

COMMITTEE INTRODUCTIONS
PTA has many committee & coordinator positions
that help us serve our mission to the crew &
community. You do not need to attend PTA
meetings to be on one of these committees. Let us
know if you’d like to get involved and we will
connect you with the right people!

*Health, Wellness, & Safety
*Diversity, Equity, & Inclusivity
*Fundraising
*Teacher Appreciation
*Membership
*Garden
*Communications
*Centennial Carnival
*Volunteers
*Room Parents
*School Supplies
*After-School Enrichments
*Legislative/Advocacy

SCHOOL-YEAR-KICKOFF FAQS
When are PTA meetings?
Our PTA meets the third Tuesdays of the month,
September-May.  The kick-off PTA Meeting for
‘22-23  is Tuesday, August 30th @ 6:30pm.
Meetings will be held in person in the school
library with free childcare available.

Who may attend PTA meetings?
Everyone is welcome! Membership is not required
to participate in PTA! Parents, teachers, staff,
caregivers are all invited to join us. PTA meetings
are a place for us all to connect with each other,
stay updated by our school administration, and
share ideas about our school community’s needs.

Why become a PTA member?
Our sincere hope is that PTA can serve as a place
our families may find some connection to the
school.

Also, membership gives you the power to vote!
Do you want to have a voice and input on
planning community events? A say in what PTA
funds? Decide whether our PTA endorses
measures or legislation affecting education at the
county and state level? Become a member. You
can pay your dues any time during the school year.
One minute before a vote is never too late!

What do your PTA membership dues pay for?
Individual memberships are $10;
Family memberships (two adults) are $15.

About 2/3’s of those dues cover our fees to the
state and national PTA boards. The remaining
portion goes to operating costs like our liability
insurance.

Any Questions?  Email centennial.family@gmail.com
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